
(REVISED) LEGAL NOTICE - TOWN OF FRANKLIN, MA
FY25 PROPOSED BUDGET AND NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARINGS

The Franklin Town Council will hold Public Hearings on Wednesday, May 22, 2024 and Thursday, May 23,
2024 at 7:00 p.m. on the proposed FY 2025 budget. These meetings will be held in the Council
Chambers, 2nd floor, Franklin Municipal Building, 355 East Central St., Franklin, and also remotely via
the “ZOOM” platform. A detailed budget document is available on the Town’s official website budget page
(https://www.franklinma.gov/town-budget). A printed copy of the budget is also available for inspection in the
Office of the Town Clerk located in the Franklin Municipal Building during normal business hours. Residents
can visit the Town website (Franklinma.gov) calendar on and after May 17, 2024 for updated meeting
information. Any questions or comments can be directed to Jamie Hellen, Town Administrator, at (508)
520-4949. A (revised) general summary of the budget follows:

Submitted by,
Julie McCann


